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Please read the following ALCOAST announcement from the Commandant 
sending holiday seasons greetings to the entire Coast Guard workforce. I would 
also like to personally extend a holiday greeting to all of you, from myself and the 
Office of Auxiliary and Boating Safety (CG-BSX). Your volunteerism is an 
inspiration to us all. Keep up the great work and please be safe. Bravo Zulu to you 
all and Semper Paratus! 
 
  

Respectfully,  
Captain Troy P. Glendye  
Chief Director of Auxiliary (CG-BSX) 
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1. I extend my warmest holiday seasons greetings to the entire Coast Guard 
workforce. This is a time to reflect on our accomplishments and look forward to 
the promise of the coming new year.  
2. Whether saving lives in the wake of natural disasters including Hurricanes Ian, 
Nicole, and Fiona, responding to a surge in irregular maritime migration, watching 



over the U.S. marine transportation system, patrolling global waters from the 
Arctic to the Antarctic, or successfully executing our many other missions, I am 
honored to send this note of appreciation. 
3. You continue to answer the call to duty in a changing world. Through your 
determination and resilience, we have persevered through a global pandemic, 
economic uncertainty, and a turbulent geopolitical landscape. Your hard work and 
resolve are why I am so optimistic about the future.  
4. I also appreciate the continued dedication of our Coast Guard families. The 
demands of Coast Guard operations this year have been felt by our family and 
friends as much as by our own crews. The holiday season is an opportunity for 
many to enjoy a bit more time with loved ones. I encourage you to take advantage 
of that opportunity as operations allow.  
5. This holiday season, let us all rest, remember, and reflect on why we serve. For 
those standing watch, our Nation depends on your vigilance. For those off-duty, 
enjoy the time with your loved ones and friends. And for all, remember those 
shipmates we have lost this year - active duty, Reserve, Auxiliary, or civilian. Keep 
their families in your thoughts and support them as part of our Coast Guard 
community.  
6. Thank you for your service! Happy Holidays, Happy New Year, and Semper 
Paratus!  
7. ADM Linda Fagan, Commandant (CCG), sends.  
8. Internet release is authorized. 

 
***For many reasons including the value of keeping communication lines clear 
and open as well as facilitating access to training and educational tools, all 
Auxiliarists are urged to have their own email address and to keep it updated in 
AUXDATA.*** 

 
*All ALAUX's are posted on the Chief Director of Auxiliary web site located 
at:  CHDIRAUX ALAUX   

 
If you have a question regarding this ALAUX, please seek resolution within your 
Chain of Leadership and Management (COLM) including up to your servicing 
District Director of Auxiliary (DIRAUX). If your question still cannot be resolved 
after that, then please email CGAUX@uscg.mil. 
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